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                               MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2021-07-22-007 

TO :  ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY                

                             DIVISIONS, SUBSPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES  

SUBJECT :  IATF PROTOCOL REMINDER 

DATE   :  JULY 22, 2021 

 

Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

This is a gentle reminder to everyone to observe the minimum health standards set by 

the Inter-agency Task Force, as we are currently experiencing a possible surge in the 

Covid-19 cases again due to the Delta and other variants. 

 

Furthermore, the PMA Board of Governors urges its members to refrain from posting 

photos of PMA activities showing people not wearing face masks or not observing 

physical distancing on social media.  We ought to always set a good example to our 

colleagues and to the whole nation.  Please exercise prudent judgment and be more 

proactive.  We must not let our guard down. 

 

Thank you for your usual cooperation and understanding. Stay safe, everyone! 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

REALIZA G. HENSON, MD 

Secretary-General  

 

Noted by:  

 

BENITO P. ATIENZA, MD  

President 


